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Bond Construction Community Meetings planned for Jordan HS, Westbury HS, Askew ES
	What:
	Community meetings are being held this month for three campuses being renovated or rebuilt as part of the 2012 Bond Program.

The meetings will focus on providing construction plans and timeline updates to stakeholders at each of the three schools — Barbara Jordan High School for Careers, Westbury High School, and Askew Elementary School.

Jordan is being rebuilt as a new school for 600 to 800 students. Askew is being rebuilt as a new school for 850 students. Westbury is receiving a partial replacement and general renovations to accommodate 2,300 to 2,500 students.

The meetings are part of the district’s commitment to keeping communities updated about the status of their construction projects. Construction is either underway or soon to be at each of the three schools.

Across the district, construction is currently underway on roughly three dozen campuses — more than at any other time in district history. Almost half of the planned projects are expected to be completed by summer’s end. Once all work is complete, the district will boast of one of the most modern portfolios of urban high schools in the country.

	 

	When/Where:
	Barbara Jordan High School for Careers
	 

	
	Tuesday, Feb. 7, 2017, at 6:30 p.m.
	 

	
	5800 Eastex Freeway, 77026
	 

	
	Westbury High School
	 

	
	Wednesday, Feb. 8, 2017, at 6:30 p.m.
	 

	
	11911 Chimney Rock Road, 77035
	 

	
	Askew Elementary School
	 

	
	Tuesday, Feb. 28, 2017, at 6:30 p.m.

	
	11200 Wood Lodge Dr., 77077
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